Wayne County Farm Bureau
2018 YAP Winter Conference Scholarship
-$100 scholarships will be awarded to individuals who attend the conference
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Scholarships will be distributed after the conference at local Young Ag Professionals events. Dates for 2018 are still being discussed but there are plans to have an event in March. More information about the Young Ag Professionals group can be found on Facebook at the Ashland/Wayne Young Ag Professionals. If you cannot attend a YAP event to pick up your scholarship, contact the office and we can discuss another time that you could pick up your scholarship.
- Please submit your application to Lindsay Shoup at lshoup@ofbf.org by
 January 15th, 2018

1. I have read and agree to the above notes regarding this scholarship and its distribution (please check):   □ yes

2. Name(s) of those attending the meeting: _____________________________

3. Farm Bureau member #:_________________________________

4. Address: ______________________________________________________

5. Phone number: _________________________________________________

6. Email: _______________________________________________________

7. Have you ever attended the YAP Winter Leadership conference before (circle one)?       Yes      No

8. How are you involved in agriculture? _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

9. What are you hoping to get out of the conference? _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
